Sent: 13/07/2021 7:42:43 PM
Subject: Modification No: Mod2021/0369



Modification No: Mod2021/036¢

Dear Northern Beaches Council,
[ am writing this letter in regards
development of the existing schg
myself, a resident of 54 Westmo
directly opposite the school, stro
development of the existing schg
negatively impact the lifestyle of

The traffic and noise levels caus
afternoon are already overwhel
roads, 1t can also lead to overcro

risks of a crash, as obviously mo







